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PROJECT OVERVIEW: 

The Highway Safety Improvement 

Program (HSIP) Cycle 9 Pedestrian 

Safety Improvements Project will construct 

safety enhancements at four high used 

intersections. The Project  includes 16 

new pedestrian access ramps, a 

pedestrian refuge island, and intersection 

lighting. It also includes the installation of 

high visibility crosswalk markings and 

signs to alert drivers where pedestrians 

frequently cross. 

QUICK FACTS 

Locations: Bath and Victoria Streets, Bath and Sola Streets, Canon Perdido and Nopal 

Streets, and Salinas and Old Coast Highway/Punta Gorda Streets 

Construction Schedule: summer 2022 to fall 2022 

Total Project Costs: $1.36 million 

Funding Source: Federal Highway Safety Improvement Program Grant 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

City Project Manager: Mathew Rojas, Project Engineer I 

Phone: (805) 564-5450 

E-mail: MRojas@SantaBarbaraCA.gov 

PROJECT BENEFITS:  
 

The Project will improve nighttime visibility and pedestrian safety improvements on Bath and 

Victoria Streets, Bath and Sola Streets, Canon Perdido and Nopal Streets, and Salinas and Old 

Coast Highway/Punta Gorda Streets where there are high concentrations of injury traffic 

collisons. The Project proposes to install countermeasures that address the pattern of nighttime 

and pedestrian-involved collisions.   

PROJECT TITLE: 

Highway Safety Improvement Program Cycle 9 
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